
 

 

 

Welcome back! The children have been telling us all about their 

holiday and have come back ready and excited to learn new 

things. Our topic for this half term is: Into the woods. 

We are learning about different woodland animals and will be 

spending a lot of time outside exploring nature during our outdoor learning sessions and 

science work. Please make sure that children come to school with a waterproof, warm 

coat and have wellies in school  

On 13th November we are celebrating Children in Need. Please can the children come 

into school dressed in bright, rainbow colours. There is a voluntary 50p donation for 

children wearing their own colourful clothes and a 50p voluntary donation for taking 

part in the Children in Need Duck race Sweepstake. 

Literacy  

Looking at the features of a non-fiction 

text about Woodland animals. 

 

Numeracy 

Counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s – forwards 

and backwards. 

 

 

Homework: 

There is a new set of homework for this half term that will be sent out along with 

this newsletter. Please choose at least one activity from each row. Children can bring 

their homework in at any time. We will share the homework on the last Wednesday of 

the half term.  
 

Reading 

Please continue to read with your child 

daily and sign their green reading record 

book so we know that their book has been 

read.   

CLIC Learn-it’s 
6+6=12 

7+7=14 

8+8=16 
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